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Dear Resident,
Proposed Traffic Calming Scheme – Dadford Village, Buckinghamshire
Notice is hereby given that Buckinghamshire County Council, in exercise of its powers under Section 23 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, Section 90 of the Highways Act 1980 and all other enabling powers that Buckinghamshire County Council in conjunction with MEPC Silverstone GP Ltd are undertaking a statutory consultation for the introduction of a Traffic Calming scheme along Dadford Road, Dadford in compliance with the Section 106 Agreement dated 12th May 2017, relating to planning permission 16/02745/AOP.
The scheme will be constructed and fully funded by MEPC Silverstone GP Ltd. These works will consist of a raised table zebra crossing on Dadford Road which will be located approx. 185m South of High Street. Raised table at the junction with High Street, gateway features either end of the village and localised road narrowing and rumble device. These works will be carried out under a Section 278 Agreement. I enclose a copy of the site notice and plans.

The Council will notify the appropriate Chief Officer of Thames Valley Police of this intention.

This consultation will run until 22nd March 2020 and you can respond to this consultation via email to dm@buckscc.gov.uk or write to Highways Development Management, 6th Floor, County Hall, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UY. 
Yours faithfully,
Darryl Bonsor

Transport Co-ordinator

Highways Development Management
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Buckinghamshire County Council
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